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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a capital dredging campaign to extend the current berth box 

will be taking place at BP Isle of Grain No.1 Jetty, dredging is due to commence on the PM tide of 

25/01/2025 and is expected to be completed by 31/01/2025. All dredging operations will be 

focussed around the “berthing box” and will be carried out by the water injection dredger 

‘Aquadelta’ who will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 74 at all times.  “Aquadelta” will 

be restricted in her ability to manoeuvre and display the required signals for respective 

operations by day and night. 
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All vessels are required to pass BP Isle of Grain Jetty 1 with caution, reduce their speed and 

wash accordingly and maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch.74 at all times. 

 
 
Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 or 0151 949 6650. (Recorded Lines) 
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